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TSL1401CS & TSL1401BCS EOL Notification 

 

   
 David R. Moon  ams, Inc. 
 Senior Product Marketing Manager 1001 Klein Road, Suite 300 
  Optical Sensor Products   Plano, TX  75074 
   Telephone: 469-298-4283 
  Cellular: 972-762-1940 
  E-Mail: david.moon@ams.com 
 
 
November 20, 2013 
 
 
TSL1401CS and TSL1401BCS End of Life Notification  
 
 

Dear valued customer, 

 

This letter serves as notification to apprise you that both the TSL1401CS and TSL1401BCS Linear 
Sensor Array products will be going End of Life (EOL).  This action was a consequence of our 
packaging partner closing their 6 inch processing facility.  You have received this letter because 
you have purchased one of these two products in the past two years.  We are asking you to place 
your EOL order by December 24, 2013 and take shipment by December 31, 2014.  These orders 
will be Non- Cancellable and Non-returnable (NCNR).   

 

Please be aware that the other package variant of the TSL1401, the TSL1401CL will remain in 
production and are available for immediate ordering.  If you would like to consider changing over to 
this package type please contact your representative for samples.   

 

Finally, there is a redesign effort underway to redesign the TSL1401CS/BCS into an 8 inch process 
which is slated to result in a drop-in replacement for these current devices.  Engineering samples 
are anticipated to be available by the end of September 2014 with production by the end of 
4Q2014.  A new part number will be assigned and requalification will be required.   

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

David R. Moon 

Senior Product Marketing Manager 
Optical Sensor Products 


